
            June 16, 2020 
Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
Please join us Sunday, June 21 for Backyard Worship at 8 
and 9:30 am for Pastor Matt’s First Service and Holy 
Communion (self-contained kit with wafer and wine see 
picture).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Bring your own chairs or blankets. We will practice physical distancing and for the safety of your 
neighbor please wear a face mask. If you prefer to worship from your car we will broadcast on the FM 
station 99.7. You can park on the east side of the church on the street or east side of our parking lot. 
As always our pre-recorded service is available on You Tube Sunday morning.  
 
See You Sunday! 
 
Pastor Eric and Pastor Matt 
 

 
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, June 15 we welcomed Pastor Matt Schroeder. 

Here we are at our first staff meeting (social distancing of course) 

We are off and running!!! 


